
 

 

Route 5 - Delaware will be on detour due to the 
Construction from Tuesday, June 11th, 2024 at 7:00 
AM until Friday, November 29th, 2024 at 6:00 PM.  
 
Westbound to Head Street – From Ogilvie Street & 
Governors Road, Continue north on Ogilvie Street, Right 
on Hatt Street, Right on Main Street, Left on Dundas 
Street and resume regular westbound routing on 
Dundas Street east of Main Street. 
 
Temporary Stop Locations: 
 
Due to the detour the following bus stop “Governors 
Road at Main Street” will be out of service. Please use 
the bus stop at “Ogilvie St. and Governors Rd.” 
 
 
 

 


